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Urban Construction, a contractor for the City of Norman, broke our water line
while replacing sewer lines. Dirt and sand clogged our complex fresh water
supply lines on December 30, 2013 in the evening. This damage to the water
supply line caused a flood to 1005 E, Brooks Apartment D. Bob’s Plumbing came
and unclogged faucets and the water line after the holidays. Our work crews
spent one night and a complete day cleaning and unclogging supply lines. Bob's
Plumbing has billed us $1,155.55 and our crew total labor came to $ 562.65

Cristian work during the night $18 over time rate work for 8hrs = § 144

Hugo work during the night and on the day checking $21.75 over time rate work for 10hrs = $217.50
Oscar $ 13.50 work for Shrs finishing clean all dirt inside supply lines = $ 120.15

Jorge $9 work for Shrs helping finishing clean all dirt inside supply lines = $81.00

Total crew labor was $562.65



